
WARNING 

Product Recall

Brand: Vemondo

Product: Vegetarian Chicken-Style Strips

Use By: 07.09.24

Lidl Customer Services:
01 920 3010 (Republic of Ireland)  |  0289 568 4888 (Northern Ireland) TD: 08/09/23

!

Lidl Ireland is recalling the above use by date of Vemondo

Vegetarian Chicken-Style Strips only due to the incorrect use by

date printed on the product. The use by date stated on the

product label is 07.09.24 however, the correct use by date is

07.09.23. No other use by dates or Vemondo products are

affected.

Customers are advised not to consume the product after the 

07.09.23 as the product may be unsafe.  Instead the product can 

be returned to the Lidl store where it was purchased with or 

without a receipt.

Lidl wishes to apologise for any inconvenience caused. Any

customers with queries or concerns can contact our Customer

Services Team on the numbers below.


